
A huge thank you to our nursery parents for coming along and attending our Maths Week 
Scotland open afternoon.  We do hope that you had fun playing the various math themed    
activities that were on offer with your child leading their learning.   Didn’t they do well in 
performing their sea themed nursery rhyme.  Earlier in the week we baked a delicious carrot 
cake from the carrots that the children grew.  We then iced it on the day.   I’m sure it 
helped to wash down that much needed afternoon cuppa. 
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